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The Occupational Health and Safety Authority (OHSA) would like to clarify some points 

regarding the case of the dangerous scaffolding that got detached from the facade of an 

establishment in Balluta. 

 
OHSA was alerted about the incident through social media. An OHS Officer was 

immediately sent to the scene to ascertain that the scaffolding had been rendered safe 

and that it was properly anchored. OHSA investigations continued this morning. 

 
OHSA appeals to all stakeholders to work hand in hand in a concrete way to ensure that 

all workplaces are safe for all. 

 
OHSA strongly insists that anyone observing hazardous work situations should 

immediately make a report to OHSA, even anonymously so that hazards are controlled 

and workers and third parties do not remain in danger or at risk to life. 

 
OHSA can be contacted on 21247677 (during working hours) or on 99496786 (after 

working hours), by email: ohsa@gov.mt or through its Facebook page @ohsamalta 
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